
 

 

Ref. APA2021.10/06 

April 7, 2021 

 

Dear All, 

 

We regret to inform you that our virtual conference will now be held on 3-5 August 
2021 instead of 20-22 July 2021. This is to accommodate participants who might be 
observing Eid al-Adha. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Aris Ananta 

President of Asian Population Association 

 

 


